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To:​​ RIMSD 41 Board of Education  
From:  ​ Dr. Sharon Williams 

Cabinet Champion: Josh Becker, Director of Building Operations 
Date:    ​ May 27, 2025 
Re: ​ CED of the Quad Cities Contract for Service  

​
CED of the Quad Cities has served as a reliable vendor for providing high-quality electrical repair 
supplies essential to the daily operations and maintenance of the District’s facilities. The Operations 
Department relies on timely access to electrical components to perform both routine maintenance 
and unexpected repairs across all buildings. Under this agreement, CED will supply various 
electrical parts and materials required by the District’s maintenance team to address facility needs 
efficiently and safely.  

It is recommended that the Board of Education approve a contract for service with CED of the Quad 
Cities, located at 937 E. 53rd Street Suite D Davenport, IA 52807 in the amount of $30,000 for 
FY2026. 

 
Investment Period: July 1, 2025 - June 30, 2026 
Total Investment: Not to exceed $30,000 
Funding Source: District Funds/Maintenance and Operations Department 
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